
Area Budget 2024/25 – Application for funding dealt with etc. 
 
9 With reference to the minutes of the Council’s City Administration Committee 
of 21st March 2024, when the committee approved the 2024/25 Area Budget 
allocations, there was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance, advising 
 
(1) of the current position in relation to the Area Partnership’s budget for 2024/25; 

 
(2) that the Area Partnership’s budget allocation for 2024/25 was £61,580.48 and 

that £61,504.18 had been allocated to date, leaving a balance of £76.30; 
 

(3) that since the last meeting, 2 applications had received funding under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegated Functions; and 
 

(4) detailing the applications that had received funding from the Area Partnership 
budget for 2024/25. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership noted 
 
(a) the position regarding the Area Budget allocation for 2024/25; and 
 
(b) the applications dealt with under the Council’s Scheme of Delegated 

Functions, as detailed in the report. 
 
 


